
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 31, 2017 
 
Dear Arts Supporter, 
 
On June 11th, the Wausau Lyric Choir will present its annual Summer Serenade fundraiser at the 
Rothschild Pavilion, “Celebrating the 1940's: A Night at the USO”.  The gala event features a gourmet 
sit-down dinner from Urban Street Bistro, and our famous dessert buffet. This year the choir will be 
showcasing the timeless music of the 1940s. In addition to the entertainment, there will be a raffle 
and silent auction. 
 
Proceeds from Summer Serenade: 
 

 Provide music scholarships to area high school and college students 
 

 Are used to purchase music for Wausau Lyric Choir performances 
 

 Assist with goodwill tour travel expenses as the choir represents our great central     
                Wisconsin communities throughout the United States and abroad 

We are asking for your help to accomplish these goals. Will you donate a special item, gift certificate, 
or cash for our silent auction, to benefit the choir and its programs? We appreciate any donation, 
large or small. The Summer Serenade program will recognize Silent Auction contributors and our 
audience will be encouraged to support these donor businesses. 
 
We look forward to speaking with you. A choir member will contact you in the coming weeks. Your 
contribution to our Silent Auction will ensure the success of this year’s Summer Serenade, and we 
sincerely thank you for your generous support of the mission of the Wausau Lyric Choir.  
 
If you would like more information about the Summer Serenade donation process, or are interested 
in attending this year’s Summer Serenade, please contact Ginny Sauer at 715-581-4559 or 
vmsauer@charter.net 
 
Musically  yours, 
 

         
 
Ginny Sauer 
Denise Gumtz 
Summer Serenade Co-Chairs 
 

All contributions are tax deductible to the extent allowed by law 
Tax exempt number:  034764 

 
The Wausau Lyric Choir is an ecumenical community choir of adults dedicated to excellence in the 
performance of sacred choral music.  Its mission is threefold: 
 

 To achieve performances of high artistic merit 
 To exemplify the values expressed in the music 
 To communicate these values to as large an audience as possible 
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